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[bookmark: __DdeLink__81_1308671333]High Commission of India celebrates the  
75th Republic Day of India on 26 January 2024
The High Commission of India marked the historic 75th Republic Day of India with a vibrant and patriotic celebration at the Chancery premises in Brunei Darussalam. The event took place at 8:00 am on January 26, 2024, bringing together members of the Indian diaspora and friends of India.
His Excellency Alok Amitabh Dimri, the esteemed High Commissioner of India, graced the occasion by unfurling the National Flag. The ceremony commenced with the resonating rendition of the National Anthem, filling the air with a sense of unity and pride. Following this, High Commissioner Dimri shared excerpts from the Address to the Nation delivered by the Honourable President of India, Her Excellency Smt. Droupadi Murmu, on the eve of the Republic Day.
The celebration was a testament to the enduring spirit of India, symbolized by the values of democracy, diversity, and progress. It was an opportunity for the Indian community in Brunei Darussalam to come together in solidarity and express their shared pride in their cultural heritage and the achievements of the nation.
The event also witnessed the presence of esteemed members of the Indian diaspora and friends of India, who added to the festive atmosphere with their enthusiasm and camaraderie. The occasion served as a platform for fostering stronger bonds between the High Commission and the community it serves.
The High Commission of India extends its sincere appreciation to all who joined in the celebration of the 75th Republic Day, reinforcing the enduring ties of friendship and cooperation between India and Brunei Darussalam.
***
Brunei Darussalam, 26 January 2024.
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